
March 21, 2022 
Issue 27, Vol. 12 CUE WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

INSIDE THIS EDITION: 

• Be a Student Ambassador 

• Archery Combat Event 

• SCAM Alert 

• Recent Thefts in the Expo Parking Area 

• Financial Aid & Awards 

• Student of the Year Award 

• Join the Student Housing Team 

• Self Defence Club–DATE CHANGE! 

• Virtual Study Opportunity– Germany 

• Expo Z Pass Refund Information 

• Convocation Information 

• Student Life and Learning  

• Enrolment Services 

• Spring/Summer Music Courses 

• Swiss Intl. Business Summer School 

• CSA Elections 

• Win a Bookstore Gift Certificate 

• Cannabis Café 

• Career Transitions 

• Safe Talk 

 https://concordia.on.worldcat.org/list/17645453  

https://concordia.on.worldcat.org/list/17645453






One of our Concordia community members received a fraudulent 

phone call  late yesterday afternoon.  

The caller claimed to be “Officer Tom” from the Concordia security de-

partment and accused the person of causing a collision and that he was 

following up on a grievance from April last year. He had some personal 

information and asked for other personal information. Fortunately, our 

community member was alert and suspicious of the validity of the call and proceeded to ask questions 

of the caller and when the caller avoided answering they hung up and called Concordia Security on    

780 479 8761.   

Our community member did exactly what we should do when we suspect something isn’t right.  Trust 

your instincts, when something doesn’t seem right question the person, if you aren’t satisfied with their 

answer hang up, note down any details soon after the call and contact the organization directly to veri-

fy the information. You may also check the Canadian Anti-Fraud Centre https://www.antifraudcentre-

centreantifraude.ca/index-eng.htm and report it and the Edmonton Police Service 780 423 4567. If the 

caller says they are from Concordia Security contact us to verify the call on 780 479 8761 or come and 

see us in office P106-C.   

Concordia security received a report of a catalytic converter theft that occurred March 14, 2022, near 

Borden Park. After contacting Edmonton Expo security, we became aware of four further thefts report-

ed to Expo Security as of the previous Friday. We are concerned by this and want to hear from you if 

you have experienced a theft in the Z parking lot near the Expo Centre or see suspicious activity.  
 

Concordia Security’s phone number is 780 479 8761, or email 

at commissionairesconcordia@gmail.com Expo Security patrols 

the Z lot, their phone number is 780-471-7222, the Edmonton 

Police Service 780 423-4567 is also aware of crime in this area 

and has been patrolling and Concordia security is looking at ways 

to improve security for the parking lot. 

REMINDER TO EXPO "Z" PASS HOLDERS 

Due to the recent thefts of vehicle catalytic converters at the Expo Centre and adjacent lots;  we 

want to remind Expo Z passe holders those passes are valid in the main Concordia lots between 6:00 

PM and 6:00 AM. Monday through Friday and all day Saturday and Sunday. 

CATALYTIC CONVERTER THEFTS 

https://www.antifraudcentre-centreantifraude.ca/index-eng.htm
https://www.antifraudcentre-centreantifraude.ca/index-eng.htm
mailto:commissionairesconcordia@gmail.com


Financial Aid and Awards 

March is Fraud Prevention Month! 
 

March is Fraud Prevention Month, an annual campaign that seeks to help consumers recognize, reject and report fraud.  
Global Money Week is taking place March 21-27, 2022. This global event is an awareness campaign on the importance of  
youth achieving financial well-being. This year’s theme is “Take care of yourself, take care of your money”. 
 
To learn more about these and other important campaigns, follow the FCAC on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 
 
JOIN THE CONVERSATION!   #FPM2022 
 
Fraud Prevention Month is a month-long crime prevention initiative aimed at educating and informing consumers and commu-
nities on how to recognize, report and stop fraud.  
 
Across Alberta, interested police and law enforcement agencies, and community and consumer groups form the Alberta Fraud 
Prevention Month committee to plan events and spread key messages to the public on how to better protect themselves  Visit 
https://www.albertacrimeprevention.com/fraud-prevention-month/ for more information. 
 
 

2022 Fessenden-Trott Scholarship 

The Fessenden-Trott scholarships were established in memory of the late Professor Reginald Aubrey Fessenden and the late 
Helen May Fessenden (nee Trott). These scholarships are valued at $9,000 annually for three years (or until the scholar obtains 
their first degree). Each year, these scholarships are offered to a different region of Canada. In 2022, nominations will be ac-
cepted from universities in the Western provinces. 
 
Students must meet the following criteria to apply: 
• Canadian citizen or permanent resident 
• Undergraduate students completing their first year of their first bachelor degree program 
• High academic achievement from both Fall 2021 & Winter 2022 terms 
• Demonstrated leadership qualities as evidenced by volunteer/community involvement and/or extracurricular activities.  

 
Concordia University of Edmonton is accepting applications until April 15, 2022 and will select one student to nominate. 
  

How to Apply:  Complete the application form and submit it along with all supporting documentation to the Financial Aid and 
Awards Office HA120 by the deadline. 
 

Visit our Financial Aid & Awards website to learn more about… 

UPCOMING DEADLINES and EVENTS 

Student of the Year Award – deadline March 29th, 2022 (undergraduate) 
Study Abroad Travel Bursary – deadline March 30th, 2022   
Fessenden-Trott Scholarship – deadline April 15, 2022 

 
CONTACT US Email: finaid@concordia.ab.ca  

Visit financialaid.concordia.ab.ca to book a Google Meet virtual advising appointment 

https://www.competitionbureau.gc.ca/eic/site/cb-bc.nsf/eng/h_04437.html
https://globalmoneyweek.org/
https://www.facebook.com/FCACan
https://twitter.com/fcacan
https://www.instagram.com/fcac_can/
https://www.albertacrimeprevention.com/fraud-prevention-month/
https://concordia.ab.ca/scholarships/fessenden-trott-scholarship/
https://concordia.ab.ca/scholarships/student-of-the-year-award/
https://concordia.ab.ca/scholarships/study-abroad-travel-bursary/
https://concordia.ab.ca/scholarships/fessenden-trott-scholarship/
mailto:finaid@concordia.ab.ca








   Virtual Study Opportunity – Germany  

Would you like to get a taste of studying in Germany, meet German students, and poten-
tially earn credit on the side? The virtual courses initiative at Bielefeld University of Ap-
plied Sciences gives you the chance to do all this from home and free of charge! It allows 
you to join selected courses at Bielefeld University of Applied Sciences, which are all 
taught online and in English.  

The following courses are available in the upcoming summer term (end of March until 
mid-July): 

• Entrepreneurship (6 ECTS, Faculty of Business) 

• International Human Resource Management (6 ECTS, Faculty of Business) 

• Intercultural Communication (5 ECTS, Faculty of Engineering and Mathematics) 

• Product Development and Requirement Engineering (5 ECTS, Faculty of Engineering and Mathematics) 

 
https://www.fh-bielefeld.de/en/digitalmobil/microcredentials/course-offer 

 

Using the link above, find more details on each course and to learn how to participate; deadline for  
application is March 20, 2022. Please note that places are limited and that students are accepted  
on a first come, first served basis.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact the International Office at CUE (international@concordia.ab.ca) or  
Bielefeld University of Applied Sciences directly (microcredentials@fh-bielefeld.de). 
 

 

 

Students who purchased an EXPO (Z) parking pass from the Concordia 

Bookstore may be entitled to a partial refund. To apply for your refund, 

you must have the following information with you. 

1. Student ID 

2. Credit Card/Debit Card used to purchase your pass 

** Please note: To be eligible for a refund- you must be the ORIGINAL/

REGISTERED OWNER of the Expo (Z) pass.  

**Subject to Change 

Refunds will only be processed at the Bookstore between 

TUESDAY, MARCH 1 to TUESDAY, MARCH 29, 2022. 

 

https://www.fh-bielefeld.de/en/digitalmobil/microcredentials/course-offer


Convocation is a time for graduates to gather with friends, family, faculty, and 
earned accomplishments. Filled with symbolism and tradi-

We are thrilled to be celebrating the accomplishments of the Class of 2022 on 

Convocation is free, and open to the general public, however, seating is on a first
Convocation will take place at the Edmonton Expo 

Centre (formerly Northlands Expo Centre), 7515 118 Avenue NW, Edmonton. 

RSVP 

          MORE INFO           

EVENT SCHEDULE 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/16aodtsDPJVe4lxhLoIqGVWNKOsoToC1yKeDmCQF82e8/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/16aodtsDPJVe4lxhLoIqGVWNKOsoToC1yKeDmCQF82e8/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/16aodtsDPJVe4lxhLoIqGVWNKOsoToC1yKeDmCQF82e8/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/graduation/convocation/
https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/graduation/convocation/convocation-day-schedule-of-events/


STUDENT LIFE AND LEARNING SERVICES 

The STUDENT SUCCESS CENTRE is the home of the Student 

Life and Learning Team . Below are some of the services 

found in the SSC. 

• Wellness & Counseling 

• Career Services 

• Learning Services  

• Learning Accommodations Services 

• Inclusion Alberta 

If you are in need help connecting to resources and don’t 
know where to start, you can contact Student Life and 
Learning. 

• In Person - Main Desk -Mon. to Fri. 8:30 am-4:30 pm 

• Main Desk - Phone (780) 479-9241 

• Main Desk -Email studentlife@concordia.ab.ca 

ENROLMENT SERVICES 

The following services can be found in Enrolment 
Services, located down the hall from the Bookstore.  
 
• Admissions:   Talk to an Advisor 
 
• Financial Aid & Awards:  Talk to an Advisor 
 
• Registrar’s Office:  Talk to an Advisor 
 
• Student Accounts– Fees 

 Email- studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca  
 

Hours of Operation 

Monday to Friday 9:00-12:00 pm then 1:00-3:30 pm 

Monday to Friday  12:00-1:00 pm -CLOSED  

 

mailto:studentlife@concordia.ab.ca
https://concordia.ab.ca/future-students/admissions/talk-to-an-advisor/
https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/financial-aid/
https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/contact-us/
mailto:studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca


X-MUE 03   

X-MUE 01 

https://concordia.ab.ca/external-affairs/office-of-extension-and-culture/extension-programs/popular-music/
https://concordia.ab.ca/external-affairs/office-of-extension-and-culture/extension-programs/classical-music-appreciation/




Healthy Relationships Week 

https://tinyurl.com/CCMarch23 

tinyurl.com/ApplyPWS Applications close April 1st! 

https://sites.google.com/concordia.ab.ca/cue-wellness/events/hrw
https://tinyurl.com/CCMarch23
http://tinyurl.com/ApplyPWS


https://concordia.ab.ca/external-affairs/office-of-extension-and-culture/extension-programs/career-
transitions/ 

https://concordia.ab.ca/external-affairs/office-of-extension-and-culture/extension-programs/career-transitions/
https://concordia.ab.ca/external-affairs/office-of-extension-and-culture/extension-programs/career-transitions/


tinyurl.com/safeTALK22 

http://tinyurl.com/safeTALK22

